
 

 

 

 

 

 
           

 

 

 

TO:  Board of Directors 

FROM:  Liz Jamieson, Director of Capital Projects 

SUBJECT:   UW Department of Earth Sciences/Pacific Northwest Seismic Network Agreement 
– ShakeAlert Earthquake Early Warning Project 

DATE:   April 21, 2020 

TYPE:   Action Needed 

 
The Pacific Northwest Seismic Network is a collaboration between the University of Washington, 
University of Oregon, and the United States Geological Survey. Together, they are developing and 
implementing the ShakeAlert Earthquake Early Warning system to immediately warn the public 
when a damaging earthquake starts to occur. The attached agreement allows them access to 
Elger Bay Elementary School in order to install and maintain an earthquake sensor that will 
provide input from the south end of Camano Island to the ShakeAlert system. 
 
Recommendation: 
We recommend the board move to approve the attached Site Access Agreement for Seismic 
Monitoring at Elger Bay Elementary School through March 22, 2025 and then automatically 
renew every five (5) years. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
























